
Berne, 6 April 2020

International Bureau Circular 56
Côte d’Ivoire (Rep.) – Commemorative 
postage stamp for the 27th UPU Congress

Dear Sir/Madam,

The designated operator of CÔTE D’IVOIRE (REP.), La Poste de Côte d’Ivoire, 
wishes to inform the designated operators of all other UPU member countries of the 
following: 

“La Poste de Côte d’Ivoire cordially invites Union member countries to participate in 
the issue of a commemorative postage stamp for the 27th UPU Congress.

“The specially designed Congress logo is available in electronic format (.jpeg, .png, 
and .tiff) on the UPU website at www.upu.int/en/activities/philately/circulars.html.

“For further information, please contact Mr Silue Fantrigue, Director of the Physical 
Post Business Unit at La Poste de Côte d’Ivoire (Tel.: +225 08 13 34 53, e-mail: 
silue.fantrigue@laposte.ci).

“Please remember that the use of the UPU logo is subject to the approval of the 
International Bureau. Requests should be sent to Ms Gisèle Coron, Communication 
and Events Programme (gisele.coron@upu.int).

“La Poste de Côte d’Ivoire thanks all designated operators for their contributions to 
the success of this important project.”

Yours faithfully,

Jean-Alexandre Ducrest
Director of Logistics


